
From: Nicole Gaudette
To: Nicole Gaudette
Subject: FW: PNoA for CAo19-015
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 4:17:32 PM
Attachments: IMG_0411.MOV

 

From: Melissa Edling <melissaedling@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: PNoA for CAo19-015
 

Nicole,
 
I tried to catch the eagles flying around yesterday from our
front yard. Not the best video, but it does provide context to
the location of the eagle nest. The eagle nest can be seen in
the zoomed in photo, located in the tree directly behind our
home and up the hill (adjacent to the proposed building site).
 

 IMG_0410.pdf

-Melissa
 
On Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 11:25 AM Melissa Edling <melissaedling@gmail.com> wrote:

Nicole,
 
I have a number of videos of eagles flying around. Here is one
I took last year when a bald eagle was protecting the nest
(just behind our house) from another eagle (a golden eagle I
think) you can see them fly by the nest at the top of the
conifer tree at second 0:27 of the video. This process
continued for 20+ minutes. We will send more pictures and
videos as we catch them flying about. I then got a photo of
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the bald eagle standing guard and have attached that as well.
 
Thank you,
Melissa Edling
415-215-3322 cell
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From: Jason Edling <jason.edling@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 5, 2020 2:59 PM
To: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
Cc: Mona Davis <Mona.Davis@mercergov.org>; Melissa Edling <melissaedling@gmail.com>
Subject: PNoA for CAo19-015
 
Nicole,
 
I hope you are staying safe and healthy while working remotely. 
Please see the attached document that outlines our comments on the potential environmental
impacts of the proposed project at 74XX SE 38th Street (CAO19-015).  
 
I look forward to your response and a discussion related to the environmental impacts of this
project so we can identify next steps.  You can call me on at the number below anytime.
 
Kind regards,
 
Jason Edling
650.291.5437 
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